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MESSAGE TO PARENTS AND CARERS FROM THE HEAD  
 
 

It was lovely to see so many of you join us this morning. I cannot believe how Spring like it felt in the hall 

this morning, standing at the front was like standing in a meadow of flowers! The singing was lovely and I 

am always impressed with how the children manage to learn so many words from memory – something I 

always struggled with! 

 

There has been a huge amount going on this term and I hope you have all received the letter that was 

sent out from the Chair of Governors earlier today. 

 

I want to thank you for all the support you have shown us this term through what has seemed to have 

been a very long term.  I am hopeful that the weather will be warmer next term and we can look forward 

to what the Summer term brings. 
 

Have a really lovely Easter. See you all on Tuesday 17th April. 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Children who achieved their AR targets for the Spring Term 
Rosalie L 

Riley H 

William M 

Charlie D 

Brandon H 

Samuel D 

Aidan B 

Jessica U 

George S 

Thomas D 

Savannah J 

Harriet B 

 

Skye B      

Pippa C-H 

Nikita S       

Holly G 

Emily K 

Jenna E 

Emma C      

Aimee W 

Violet P 

Max G 

Edward R 

Harry G 

Caitlin T 

Madeleine D 

Lucca C 

Boyd M 

Ellie G 

Alex K 

Kevin P 

Harry B 

 

 

 

Jacob G     

Freddie F 

Rich C 

Otis G 

Jake S 

Ashton J 

Stanley G 

Megan G 

Olly C 

James H 

Megan T 

Athena M 

Eve B      

Freya J 

Ruby C 

Robin H 

Monty W 

Evie M-B 
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IMPORTANT DATES 

Easter Holiday Friday 30th March – Tuesday 17th April 

Summer 1 

Monday 16th April INSET day – no Kids Club 

Tuesday 17th April Children return to school 

Friday 25th May FoMT School Disco 

Half Term 28th May – Friday 1st June 

Summer 2 

Monday 4th June INSET day 

Tuesday 5th June Children return to school 

Thursday 12th July Reports out 

Friday 13th July Open Afternoon 2.30pm 

Saturday 14th July Summer Fair 

Wednesday 18th July Year 4 Leaver’s Production 

Friday 20th July Term ends 

Attendance Award         

 
 

The best attendance award is presented to: 

Little Saplings   95.7% Lime    84.8% 

Chestnut 90.3 %  Beech    92.9% 

Ash   100%    
Willow   94.4 % 

Sycamore   97.5% Oak     97.2% 

Cedar     93.5 % Elm   95.4 % 

Back to School 
 
Remember term starts on Tuesday 
17th April at 8.55am. 
 
 
 

 

  

Wishing you all a very… 
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